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This past May, I completed my first year at Rhodes. 
I can’t believe how much I’ve learned about myself 
and the world in such a short time. In just two 
semesters on campus, I have been exposed to so many 
life-changing experiences – from working alongside 
brilliant professors, to meeting new friends from all 
over the country, to realizing the positive impact I can 
have on others.

Rhodes has truly exceeded my expectations, and your 
gift to the college allows students like me to follow our 
passions and pursue our dreams.

On behalf of all Rhodes students, thank you for your 
support of the Annual Fund!

With appreciation,
Laura Dorris ’15
Alpharetta, GA

2000 North Parkway
Memphis, TN  38112

I hope to see you on campus for 
Homecoming/Reunion Weekend, 
October 19-20, 2012!
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